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BYLAW NOTICE

PROPOSED AMENDMENT TO CANNABIS BUSINESS LICENSE BYLAW — BYLAW NO. 9645

Saskatoon City Council will consider an amendment to the Cannabis Business License Bylaw No.
9525 on Monday, September 30, 2019 at 1:00 pm to amend the licensing lees for Cannabis Retail
Stores and Cannabis Production Facilities. By way of Bylaw No. 9645, the Cannabis Business License
Amendment Bylaw, 2019 {No. 2}, the {ollewing licensing regulations are proposed:

Fees: The proposed license renewal fee for a Cannabls Retail Store or Cannabis Producton
Facility is $85.00. The proposed fee for a Cannabis Retail Store or Cannabis Production Facility
that changes location is 5125.00.

INFORMATION - Questions regarding the proposed amendment or reguests to view the proposed
amending Bylaw may be directed o the following without charge:

Community Services Department, Community Stand ards

Phone: 306-975-2645 (Ellen Pearson)

The Cities Act and City Coundl Bylaw No. 8171 require that City Council give Public Notice prior to
amending a bylaw for which public notice was a requirement at the time the bylaw was passed.




